Missionary of the Month - February 2022

The Rygh Family: Josiah, Ellee,
Hannah, Emily, Isaac & Mark
serving with Cru in Oshkosh,
WI.

Mark & Emily are currently working in Florida with a team,
some of them from East Asia, to move forward with a
“Hyper Local Video (HLV)” media initiative which would
equip East Asian Christians with a greater bridge to sharing
the Gospel with their friends, family & co-workers. HLV's are
short videos narrated by a Christian from a local Asian city.
The narrator introduces a “celebrated city” with drone video,
discusses 1 or 2 broken pieces of the culture, and then
addresses how Jesus can meet people in that brokenness
and help them heal and deal with the issues. With this
exciting opportunity to work with East Asian brothers and
sisters, please pray for their success in developing and using
this media technology to reach the millions of individuals in
145 cities in Asia who are as yet unreached!



